Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 10:48 AM

To: amarti@chevron.com

Cc: Foord, Scott

Subject: 2019 Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report for Lovington Unit Water Plant 1RP-394
12/18/2020

Armando Martinez — Chevron
Scott Foord — Arcadis

The Qil Conservation Division (OCD) is in receipt and has reviewed the report indicated in title above.

OCD concurs with Summary and Planned activities as indicated in report. Agree that chloride anomalies indicated in u-
gradient well(s) should be monitored closely. IF possible, in next report, please indicate amount of water extracted from
RW system.

Thank you for your efforts.
Sincerely,

Bradford Billings

Bradford Billings e Enviro. Spec. A

Environmental Bureau

EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division

5200 Oakland Ave. NE Suite 100 | Albuguerque, NM 87113
505.670.6549. |bradford.billings@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/




